
From: Jan 

Sent: 17 January 2023 12:09 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning ref. 2022/2042/P + 2022/1320/L 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my objection to and alarm at the above planning application + listed building 

consent application. The proposals cause significant harm to the listed building and the setting of the 

portion of the listed building that is being retained. The scale and masing are entirely incompatible 

with the site and its’ context. The changes that the applicant has made to the proposals since they 

were first published do nothing to mitigate these concerns. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Dr Jan Kattein 

 

Jan Kattein 
Director 

 

We have a new website - come visit www.jankattein.com 
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